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The Concert will take place in our beautiful Chapel of St. Raphael 
here on the seminary grounds. Come and share our joy. We are so 
delighted to have the lovely voices of the Carrolton girls to augment 

our songs and prayer. 

Thursday, March 22, 2018
7:30 pm - 8:30 pm

The Community of 
St. John Vianney College Seminary

Cordially Invites you to:
An Evening of 
Sacred Music

2900 SW 87 Avenue
Miami, FL. 33165
(305) 223-4561

Come Join Us!


